
 
 

                  

                   Dear Families, 

Spring Break is a week away and excitement is in the air. It is hard to believe a third of the school year is over. This 
school year has been unlike any other but through all of the challenges we have stretched ourselves and 
persevered as a school community. The 4th quarter of the school year starts right after Spring Break and our goal is 
to refine the necessary learning for each grade level as our students will be taking local and state assessments. 
Look for more information coming home after break with all the details.  

Here are 7 tips every child needs to hear often:  

1. I love you     5. I’m listening 

2. I’m proud of you    6. This is your responsibility 

3. I’m sorry     7. You’ve got what it takes 

4. I forgive you 

Stay well, 

Mrs. Berryhill-Principal 

 

 Mrs. Berryhill, Principal 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     PTO Meeting     
Thursday, March 25th  
      at 4:40PM 

 
If you have joined PTO, please watch for an email with the 
link.  The ZOOM link will also be available on our school 

2021 Early Release Days.   Students will be 
released at 2:08PM. 

            March 3rd   April 7th             

               Don’t forget to order your PTO Spring Craft Kit!  Kits are $5, and includes 2 craft  
               projects, materials for 5 paper crafts, ad a Beef ‘O’ Brady’s Coupon!  Supplies are  
               limited.  Call the front office for questions! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,

Big changes are coming to the Box Tops for Education Program, and you’re the first to know!

Over the summer, you'll begin to see some participating brands change their packaging from the 

traditional Box Tops clip to the new Box Tops label.

Going forward, instead of clipping from packages and checking expiration dates, all Box Tops will be 

earned digitally by scanning your receipt. The Box Tops for Education team is hard at work building a 

NEW-and-improved, user-friendly Box Tops mobile app that will be ready this summer.

The new app will feature state-of-the-art technology that allows you to scan your stor e receipt, find 

participating products and instantly add Box Tops to our school's earnings online. 

As we mentioned above, some brands have already started to update their packaging in advance. 

Until the new app launches, if you see the new Box Tops label on packages, you can use the current 

Box Tops Bonus App to earn Box Tops for that product. Simply download the app, select the bonus 

of er for the product you've purchased and scan your receipt to earn.

If you still have traditional Box Tops clips at home, be sure to send them to school. We will still earn 

cash for all clipped Box Tops until they expire. Better yet, once the new app launches, you can 

“double dip” during the packaging transition by clipping the traditional Box Tops AND scanning your 

store receipt containing participating products.

Thanks for helping our school get what it needs!

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT

BTFE.COM

SEE THIS...

CLIP IT

WHEN THE NEW APP LAUNCHES, BE SURE TO 
DOWNLOAD IT OR UPDATE YOUR EXISTING APP:

LEARN MORE ABOUT THESE CHANGES AT 

SEE THIS...

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

BTFE.COM/SNEAKPEEK

Counselors Corner 
 
Character Trait of the Month is responsibility. 
 
 
 
Encourage Kids to Do What They Love 
Help kids take part in activities, interests, and hobbies they like. Kids can volunteer, 
play sports, sing in a chorus, or join a youth group. These activities give kids a chance 
to have fun and meet others with the same interests. They can build confidence and 
friendships that help protect kids from bullying. 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 2 

 
3 
 
Early Release 
At 2:08PM 

4 
 

5 
 

6 
 
 
 

7 8 
 

9 
 

10 
 

11 
Culver’s Share 
Night 5-7PM 
 

12 
SPECIALS ONE 
MILE FUN RUN 
 
End Quarter 3 

13 
 
 
 
 

14 15 No School  
Spring Break 

16 No School  
Spring 
Break 

20 No School  
Spring Break 

21 19 No School  
Spring Break 

20 
 
 
 

21 22 
 No School  
 

23 

 
Beef ‘O’ Brady’s 
Night  4-9PM 

24 25 
PTO Zoom 
Meeting 4:40PM 

26 
SAC Meeting 
8:25AM 

27 
 
 
 
 

28 29 
 

30 
Report Cards available 
after noon in myStudent 

Spring Pictures 
 
 
 
 

31  

  March 2021 
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